
 

 

 

June 17, 2019 

 

 

 

Mr. Chris Cramer 

Patrick Harron & Associates, LLC 

8270 28th Court NE, Suite 201 

Lacey, Washington 98516 

 

Dear Mr. Cramer: 

 

SUBJECT: LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE 

  Mill Pond Phase 2 

  CD# 17-4579 

 

This letter of acceptance is issued in accordance with the Standards, Section 3.060 - 

Inspection, and Section 2.030.E - Acceptance of Dedication for Public Improvements.  This 

letter certifies that all public improvements have been installed in accordance with the 

requirements of Olympia Municipal Code Title 17 and/or the Standards; and are hereby 

accepted by the City of Olympia or have been bonded for completion of improvements. 

 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by calling 

(360) 753-8254, or e-mailing cdower@ci.olympia.wa.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Chuck Dower 

Business Operations Specialist 

Community Planning & Development Department 
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